
 
10.7.24 General Membership Meeting Minutes 

In attendance: Sigrid Wares, Lisa Spencer-Ballard, Karen Falcon. Karen Weingartner, Joe Freeland, 
Elaine Freeland, Jen Heinz, Bill Mann, Karen O’Donnell, Jim Funk, Cheryl Funk, Daria Bessom, Linda 
Kadar, Gary Close, Allita Irby, Andy Pittman, Marilyn Davis, Susan Latta, Tom Latta, Heather 
Schumann, Aura Aten, Pete Brown, Jill Iglehart, Toni Maltagliati, Joanne Algera, Nan Lamb, Arlene 
Coppage, and new member, Isabel Emmet. 

Critique – pieces brought in by Bill Mann, Karen Weingartner, and Gary Close. 

Mosaic Mural pieces were brought in for display. They are just beginning to put it together and we 
shared the site pictures. 

Welcome – Karen Falcon 

Good news – thanks from the ladies’ golf association for our donations to Saint Jude’s – they raised 
over $40k at the event. 

Sigrid sold 3 pictures at Art at the Mill and had an additional sale from her website through that 
show. 

Praise for members who are also accomplished golfers: Christine Funk and Jane Neubig 

Quotes from Karen 

 

Nominating Committee – Jen Heinz 

Jen reports we have a full slate – Karen O, pres; Jim Funk, vp; Daria Bessom, secretary; Eve DeVito, 
treasurer; Jill Iglehart & Dee Knapp, SEC co-chairs; Publicity will be a joint effort between Toni 
Maltagliati, Lisa Spencer-Ballard and Jen Heinz – details to be determined.  

November Art Show 

• Just a little over a month away 
• Registration ends October 15 or when we are filled 
• As of right now 49 artists are represented 



 
• One “A” side is available 
• Need one black cover to make 2 sides of a “B” available – does anyone want to sew one? – 

Aura has volunteered so we also have 2 “B” available 
• Probably only a couple more table spaces left – it’s starting to get crowded 
• Raffle sales start on Thursday at Clubhouse 
• Need more volunteers – sign-up sheet going around 
• Giving Table – call Sigrid if you have donations – please donate by the end of October 
• People coming from outside the lake just need to say they are coming in for the art show – Pete 

Brown makes that request of management and security 
• Allita says the save the date cards are very helpful 

o  

Intro of two artists 

• Pete Brown – he’s been drawing since the 4th grade, life got in the way until he turned 60 and 
his career changed, then he started painting and is painting every day now. He encourages 
everyone to keep up with their art and enjoy it. He paints in oils and acrylics and is not a fan of 
watercolor. 

• Bill Mann – painted in high school and college, stopped for 40 years and then got back into it. 
He enjoys donating his work and is starting to work on religious and Christmas-themed art 
which we will see at the show. 

Treasurer report 

• Starting balance $5,526 
• Income - $1327 from the show and the rest from Fareways commissions, and 3 new members 
• Expenses - $292 
• Balance $6,561 

SEC – Fareways exhibit  

• $1,017 in sales so far in this current exhibit 

• No other SEC events. As we approach the end of the year, its all about the show. 

Publicity – Lisa Spencer-Ballard 

o Publicity is all about the show 
▪ Sneak peek on FB 
▪ Get those pictures of your work in 

Art Trivia game 

o Karen Falcon put together 67 questions about famous artists and our local artists to see 
how much we know about art and our members. Jen Heinz had the most right answers 
and took home a prize. 


